
From: John Wandsnider
To: Mick Michel
Subject: RE: Snow Removal Proposals
Date: Tuesday, October 24, 2023 9:37:05 AM
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Hi Mick,
 
Over the last 3 years, we spent $44.1k (36” of snow; FY21), $43.0k (19.1”; FY22), and $70.3k (31.4”; FY23).
 
Thanks!

John Wandsnider, P.E.
Public Works Director/City Engineer

340 1st Avenue East | Dyersville, IA  52040 | phone 563-875-7724 | fax 563-875-8238
www.cityofdyersville.com
 
“You are never too old to set another goal or to dream a new dream.” – C.S. Lewis
 
 

From: John Wandsnider 
Sent: Friday, October 20, 2023 3:41 PM
To: Mick Michel <mmichel@cityofdyersville.com>
Subject: Snow Removal Proposals
 
Hi Mick,
 
Here is the tabulation:
 

 
Thanks!

mailto:jwandsnider@cityofdyersville.com
mailto:mmichel@cityofdyersville.com
http://www.cityofdyersville.com/

Snow Removal Proposals FY24

184 Rick's Optimized

Season | Event-Day Season | Event-Day Season | Event-Day
Areal 3120000 120000 1840050 61335 Area1-Ricks  $18.40050  $613.35
Area2 1430000 55000 941100 31370 Area 2-Rick's $9,41100  $313.70
Area3 2925000 112500 3585970 119533 Areas-jal $29,250.00 _$1,125.00
Totals  74750.00  2875.00  63671.20 212238 $57,061.50 _$2,052.05






John Wandsnider, P.E.
Public Works Director

340 1st Avenue East | Dyersville, IA  52040 | phone 563-875-7724 | fax 563-875-8238
www.cityofdyersville.com
 
“You are never too old to set another goal or to dream a new dream.” – C.S. Lewis
 

http://www.cityofdyersville.com/

